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To the Honorable Board of Selectmen: 

 

During 2015, the Sewer Department continued with the expansion of sewer service to southeast Raynham.  

The most recent phase # VI included the following accomplishments in 2015: 

 

1. Completion of Contract # 2 and activation of sewers to 123 homes on Locust Street, Judson Street 

and Alexandra Drive.  This project included three new pump stations and new asphalt surfaces. 

2. Completion of Contract # 3 for new sewers to 163 homes and businesses on Route 44, Church Street 

(north of the Taunton River), Dean Street, Hill Street, Captains Landing, Suzanne Drive, Gretchen 

Way, Adam Lane and Sarah Lane. This project included two new pump stations and new asphalt 

surfaces.  Residents will be invited to tie into these new sewer lines in April 2016. 

3. Construction of new sewer lines on River Brook Drive.  This project will continue in 2016 with 

sewer construction on River Street and Church Street (south of the Taunton River) plus two new 

pump stations. Fifty-eight homes and several apartment buildings will be invited to tie into these 

new sewer lines in late 2016. 

 

The Raynham Sewer Department has over 75 miles of sewers, 31 pump stations and close to 90% of homes 

now with sewer service available.  There are currently 3,800 domestic customers and 200 commercial 

customers. 

 

In July the Board welcomed John McGarry, PE as Superintendent. John returned to the Department where 

he served as a Commissioner from 1990-2011. Much of the success in expanding sewer service throughout 

the town was due to his leadership during that period. 

 

The Board would like to thank John A. Dolan for 23 years of continuous service as an elected Sewer 

Commissioner.  Since 1992, John’s dedication and leadership contributed greatly to the development of the 

Raynham sewer system to the point it is at today.   

 

The Board would also like to thank Chris Gallagher, PE for his service of over 6 years as our Sewer 

Superintendent.  His tenure saw the development of design and the initial stages of construction into 

southeast Raynham. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gordon D. Luciano, Chairman 

Richard Schiavo 

Joseph A. Bettencourt 

John J McGarry, P.E., Superintendent 


